
FAQ
What is a pumpkin walk?
Pumpkin Walk is a FREE event sponsored by Mill City
Productions, in collaboration with the Adams Council on
Aging and the Adams Events Committee. The public is invited
to stroll around an outdoor display of jack-o-lanterns and
enjoy free cider and donuts!

When and where?
There are two nights to view the pumpkins: Saturday, Oct. 29
and Sunday, Oct. 30, from 5:30pm to 7:30pm outside at the
Adams Visitor Center (dress warm!).

How much does it cost? Do I need a ticket?
This is a FREE event for our Northern Berkshire community
and no ticket is needed. All children must be accompanied by
an adult, however, and we ask that you respect the
pumpkins.

How can I get involved?
We need your jack-o-lanterns! The more pumpkins we have,
the better the event will be. One word of warning, however:
carved pumpkins don't last long so we need pumpkins that
have been carved within a week of the event. Want to carve
(or paint) but not deal with the mess? Come to our pumpkin
carving session at the Adams Visitor Center on Friday, Oct.
28,  5:00pm-7:00pm (masks required). We'll provide the tools,
cleanup, and snacks. Bring Your Own Pumpkin, but we will
have a limited number of pumpkins available on a first-
come, first-serve basis for those who don't have one!

When/where do I drop off my carved pumpkin?
You can drop off your pumpkin at the Adams Visitor Center
on Friday, Oct. 28 from 5:00-7:00pm.

Still have questions?
Call the Adams Visitor Center at (413) 743- 8333 or email
contactmillcity@gmail.com!


